
 
 

 
 

 

TO:  OCRS Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Paul “Pablo” A. Martinez, Chair 

 

DATE:  April 4, 2019 

 

RE:  Notice of Meeting 

 

Please be advised that we are calling an OCRS Board of Directors meeting on Saturday, 

April 27, 2019, at 10:00, at home of Larry and Helen Jurado in Las Cruces, NM.  

 

 Please note this meeting is not open to the general public and reserved for OCRS Board, 

Tribal Council members, members of the Band and invited guests are welcome to attend. 

No public comment. 

 

 This is a general meeting and the Third meeting of the fiscal year. We have attached the 

tentative agenda.  

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter      

 

 

 Cc:   Mr. Manuel Paul Sanchez, Chairman CNNNM 

  OCRS Board Members 

  Chihene Nde Nation of NM-Tribal Council Members   
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